

From Section 106 of the Department of State Open Meetings Law:
"§106. Minutes.
1. Minutes shall be taken at all open meetings of a public body which shall consist of a record or summary of all motions, proposals, resolutions and any other matter formally voted upon and the vote thereon.
2. Minutes shall be taken at executive sessions of any action that is taken by formal vote which shall consist of a record or summary of the final determination of such action, and the date and vote thereon; provided, however, that such summary need not include any matter which is not required to be made public by the freedom of information law as added by article six of this chapter.
3. Minutes of meetings of all public bodies shall be available to the public in accordance with the provisions of the freedom of information law within two weeks from the date of such meeting except that minutes taken pursuant to subdivision two hereof shall be available to the public within one week from the date of the executive session."

It is not required that minutes or meeting agendas be posted to any town's website at any point in time, however, the Town of Elbridge does wish to keep interested residents and inquiring parties informed by making them available on the website as soon as possible. Minutes that have yet to be posted to the website may be requested and obtained at the Town Clerk's office or by email, at the prescribed two week period as mentioned in number three of the Open Meetings Law Section 106 posted above. For further information on Open Meetings Law or Freedom of Information Law please visit http://www.dos.ny.gov/coog/index.html
